
Reconstruction Status of Textile Companies in Ishikawa Prefecture 
after 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake

⚫ Textile companies in the Hokuriku region were affected by the Noto Peninsula Earthquake in January 
2024. Even textile companies in Ishikawa Prefecture, which was particularly affected by the 
earthquake, major companies resumed operations in about a week.

⚫ 157 textile companies in Ishikawa Prefecture, more than half of the companies affiliated with the  
prefectural textile association, were affected by the disaster, but more than 90% of them (142 
companies) had resumed operation by the end of February. Although some companies have not 
been able to resume operations due to building collapses, the supply chain has not been affected.

⚫ At the Tokyo International Gift Show held in February 2024, the textile companies that were affected 
by the disaster exhibited as planned. The reconstruction process is going well and active sales 
activities are underway.
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